
 
 

HOMECOMING WEEK FESTIVITIES 
and INFORMATION 

 
This is Rossview High School’s Homecoming Week. 
 
Each day has a specific theme which has been advertised on 
RTV. 
 
Our parade is scheduled to start at 1 o’clock on Friday. 
 
Prior to the football game, our club sweethearts and escorts 
will be presented at 6:30 pm.  The football game between the 
Hawks and Kenwood starts at 7 pm and at half time we will 
have the crowing of the 14th RHS Homecoming Queen. 
 
The Homecoming Dance follows the game until 11:30 pm.   
All students are to have their rides here no later than 11:30 
 
Homecoming tickets are being sold to freshman and juniors 
Monday and Wednesday. 
 
Seniors and sophomores may purchase their tickets Tuesday 
and Thursday. 
 
NO tickets will be sold Friday or at the door Friday night.   
They must be purchased in advanced. 
 
We wish everyone a great Homecoming week! 


